Objet Re: Request for autorisation

De Shane Couch <Shane Couch@hotmail.com>

À yves.gary@america-scoop.com <yves.gary@america-scoop.com>

2019-03-25 06:54 Date



Dear Yves

Thank you for your kind email. I am delighted for you to use my photos on your site.

I am currently working on a number of new Americas cup paintings that I'd be delighted to send you for your site.

Best Regards

Shane

Get Outlook for iOS

From: yves.gary@america-scoop.com <yves.gary@america-scoop.com>

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 2:51:48 AM

To: Shane Couch

Subject: Request for autorisation

Hello Shane,

My name is Yves Gary. I am french, 69 years old and the creator and sole editor of the site AMERICA-SCOOP.COM, the only very complete site about the history of America's Cup. I wrote an article about you:

Couch, Shane M. (1963-) UK (62)

With a lot of delay, I ask you permission to use the pictures of your paintings relating to the America's Cup.

In case of refusal or non-response, I will be obliged to delete the article and photos about you.

Best Regards Yves GARY AMERICA-SCOOP.COM

PS: I am interested in any other images or details about your paintings.